
 

Bid to Give 
ONLINE SILENT AUCTION 

November 1st, 2024- November 19th, 2024 
 

 

Proceeds from our Bid to Give online Silent 

Auction will be directed to our Magnifying 

Care Close to Home, MRI Campaign.  

The MRI is officially here at the Perth and 
Smiths Falls District Hospital HOWEVER, it has 
not been paid for, and we need your help 
more than ever to fund this vital diagnostic 
equipment. 

The Ontario Government does NOT pay for equipment and machines like an MRI. 
Generous donors – people like you – help us to maintain the high standard of patient 
care that we are proud of and expect from our hospital. 

Bids will have DOUBLE the impact thanks to the 
Smiths Falls Kinsmen Club who is generously 
matching all winning bids up to a maximum of 
$10,000! 

 

 

 

About the Perth & Smiths Falls District Hospital Foundation: 

The Perth & Smiths Falls District Hospital Foundation is the proud fundraising partner of the Perth and 
Smiths Falls District Hospital. Our mission is to work with our community to raise and steward funds for 
projects and services for health care at our hospital. 

The Perth and Smiths Falls District Hospital services not just the communities of Perth and Smiths Falls, 
but the surrounding smaller communities, which when combined makes up a population of 
approximately sixty-six thousand residents. 

Our organization is funded based on donations from within the community, such as individuals, service 
clubs, businesses, and organizations. Donations received are used to purchase capital equipment and 
to upgrade facilities, they are not directed towards the Hospital nor the Foundation’s operational cost 

 



Silent Auction SPONSOR 
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All silent auction sponsors will receive recognition on our silent auction webpage.  
 

The silent auction will be advertised on our social media and during our annual  
Black Tie Bingo Charity Gala (taking place on November 16th).  
 

 

Individual or Company Name:  
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Item(s): 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
Silent Auction bidding will take place online starting Friday November 1st, 2024, and 
will run until Tuesday November 19th, 2024, at 8:00pm. 
 

Please contact our office if you are interested in making a silent auction donation so 
that we can arrange drop-off or pickup of your item(s): 
 

events@psfdhfoundation.com or by phone at 343-881-4483 ext. 225  
 

All items need to be provided to the Foundation no later than Wednesday October 
16th at noon. 
 

 
Thank you for joining the PSFDH Foundation as we work together to keep  

care close to home! 


